
  

March 8, 2018 
Dear Families, 
 
We are excited to announce that St. Joseph’s Vacation Bible School will be June 18th – June 22nd .  
This year's theme is Rolling River Rampage:  Experience the ride of a lifetime with God!  Our 
children will engage in games, crafts and other activities in which we reflect on God’s presence 
in our lives. 
 
All children in K4 – 4th grade are welcome; please invite your friends! 
 
Registration is requested by May 25, 2018.  If you register your child by May 25, then your child 
will receive a VBS T-shirt on the first day of campl 
 
Enclosed please find a registration form.  Additional registration forms are available in the 
Gathering Hall, the Church office or on our website, www.stjosephgrafton.org.  Need-based 
scholarships are available; please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
We also are seeking energetic youth and adults to guide and support our children as they learn 
about God through fun activities.  If you are an adult or youth, 5th  grade - college, and are able 
to volunteer, please contact me.   Children of adults who volunteer all 5 days will receive full 
scholarships to VBS. 
 
Youth volunteers are asked to come in June 11-13th from 1:00-4:00pm daily to setup, decorate, 
engage in leadership activities , practice the songs and games (snacks will be provided).   
 
Hope you can join us in the fun! 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Sheri Hanson      
Director of Child and Youth Ministry    
shanson@stjosephgrafton.org 
262-375-6500 x175  
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